
AUTUMN NEWSLETTER
LATEST NEWS...
Thank you all for the fantastic support and amazing 
turnout at our first ever UV disco! It was a brilliant evening 
and we really hope your children enjoyed it. 

TOTAL RAISED - £400.14, THANK YOU! 

If you are Christmas shopping 
online this year please consider 
using Easyfundraising to help us 

riase money for Watermoor School. 

Easyfundraising donates a percentage 
of what you spend to FOW every time  
you shop on an associated website,  
with no cost to you. 

CAN YOU HELP?...
•	 And now on to… Christmas!!  

Our FOW Christmas Fayre will be 
taking place straight after school 
on 12th December until 5:30pm. 
More information to follow.  

•	 Pre-loved Christmas Jumper Sale 
Thursday 5th December before 
and after school in the Welcome 
Zone! Please bring any unwanted 
Christmas jumpers to school by 
Friday 22nd November. 

•	 Non uniform day Thursday 28th 
November - instead of a £1, 
please bring in some chocolate for 
our chocolate tombola or a bottle 
for the Christmas Fayre!

•	 We hope all of the children are 
looking forward to Aladdin 
at the Everyman Theatre on 
18th December. Thanks to the 
hardworking FOW team last year, 
£2300 has been contributed by 
FOW towards this trip.  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY...

CLICK THE LOGO!

Do you have a gazebo we could use? 
Please get in touch!

Do you have any unwanted gifts or items 
that we could use in our new ‘Secret 
Christmas Shop’? We want to give the 
children a chance to buy and wrap a 
present themselves so they have a gift 
to give at Christmas. Any donations 
gratefully received!

As always, volunteers desperately needed and  
much appreciated. If you would like to  
get involved, even on just a very casual and  
ad hoc basis, please get in touch with  
Becca Oram at  
fow@watermoor.dgat.org.uk

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?char=42104&invite=h6nezm&referral-campaign=s2s

